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Winter will soon be on us and night’s drawing in. 
 
Our Christmas lunch will be at the Holiday Inn Shepperton on 8th December.  We will be 
entertained by Tony Murphy and Jason Searle who sing in the tradition of Sinatra, Neil 
Diamond etc so we understand every word they sing, not like today! The cost per person is 
£55 inclusive of Christmas menu, wine and entertainment. The hotel does need to know final 
numbers in advance so if you are interested, please email: julie866054@aol.com ASAP 
 
Next, we have a fish and chip supper followed by a tour of the Christmas lights in the West 
End of London on 18th December. The cost will be £39 for members and £40 for non-members 
to include the supper and coach.  Parking is available at Bedfont Football Club. Full details 
from the office on 0208 513 2525/2010 but Thursday mornings only or email Gulzar on 
gulzar.jaffer@ba.com or julie866054@aol.com 
 
Booked for 2025 is Mamma Mia on the 9th January for a matinee.  We have managed to get a 
special price for this of £57 for members and £58 for non-members, this price does include 
the coach ftrom Bedfont Football Club to the West End.  Face value for the seats alone is £98 
so a real bargain we think you will agree.  The coach will leave Bedfont at 1300 and the show 
starts at 1500.  With 20 mph plus traffic we need to leave plenty of time, if we are early you can 
have a wander or get a cup of coffee. Everyone knows Abba's music even though it is over 50 
years ago since they burst on the scene, youngsters today still dance to their music. Full 
details ring the office on 0208 513 2010/2525 or email Gulzar on gulzar.jaffer@ba.com or 
julie866054@aol.com 
 
 
We have also booked to see the Lion King on 7th May at the Lyceum Theatre full details will be 
available shortly. 
 
Also in the pipeline is a holiday to Northern France by coach in May, again full details will be 
available shortly.  Many of our members do not want all the hassle with flights anymore and 
would prefer to put their case on the coach this end and not see it again until reaching the 
hotel the other end. Again, parking will be available at Bedfont Football Club. 
 
Updates on what we have planned will be on our website throughout the year.  
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